
Good evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 

reminders for the upcoming week.  

 

Our first PTA sponsored spirit night will take place this Wednesday, October 12th at Poblanos. 

Make sure to let them know that you are with JMS and part of the proceeds for that night will 

come back to JMS. Enjoy dinner out and support JMS!  

 

As a reminder, all car riders should be picked up from school by 3:30.  

 

Our online spirit wear store will close on Sunday, October 16th. The company will begin printing 

and filling orders at that time. 

 

Thank you to everyone who participated in our fall PTA fundraiser. It was a huge success! As 

soon as we have information about delivery, we will share that through a separate Connect Ed 

call. 

 

Boys volleyball and girls soccer will begin tryouts on Monday. Don’t forget that students must 

have a current physical in order to tryout.  

 

We are looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS. 

 

Go Tigers! 

 


